
Church Leadership Meeting   June 1, 2020  Call-in Meeting 

Called-in:  Bartley Sides, Betsy Boaze, Blake Brookshire, Tim Brookshire, Bob Davis, Brad Cline, Elizabeth 
Cline, Cari Treece, Don Smith, Gark Silk, Jessica Bilcliff, Jim Hopple, Lindsay Carrington, Mike Shull, Randy 
Smith, Sam Taylor, Susan Woods, Tom Harvey 

The Church Leadership meeting was called to order at 6:02 pm by Lindsay Carrington.  Opening prayer was 
given by Randy Smith.   
 

 

Jim Hopple, Trustee Chair reported on the new HVAC that was recommended for the FLC.   
We will spend up to $115,000 for the new system.  The Gym will have a 25 ton unit and there will be 
individual units for the other areas of the FLY building.  Contract with Easterguard & Wilkins Electric. 
1st:  Gary Silk  2nd Jessica Bilcliff  motion carried 
 
Eric Mitchell reported on a new livestream system to help with streaming our services.  The equipment 
would cost approximately $7,000.   
1st.  Betsy Boaze 2nd Gary Silk  motion carried 
 
Lindsay Carrington, Leadership Chari gave an update reporting that the church had obtained a Payroll 
Protection Loan i/a/o $61,8000 on May 7th and anticipate obtaining forgiveness on most, if not all, of the 
funds.   
A group of St. Matthew members (including a few of our medical professionals) are working on a return to  
In house worship on Sunday, June 14th.  This group is working on policies and procedures.  You will be 
receiving more information about this in the next week.     
 
Betsy Boaze, SPRC Chair reported that Chrisie Reeves-Pendergrass, our new Outreach Pastor will be 
with us for the first time on July 5th.  She and her family will be moving to the Greenville area on June 
30th.  Be looking for an announcement in the upcoming week or so for a “Meet and Greet”.  

Meeting was adjourned at 6:50 PM 

Respectfully submitted,  
Susan Woods 
Recording Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 


